
FARFISH UPDATE
What has happened during the last 12 months







The following deliverables have been sent from the WP on which 
the LDAC has contributed to as a member:

▪ D1.1: Executive report on the stakeholder hub: 
attributes, tools and feedback

▪ D2.3: Report on biological and ecological data in FFDB 
pilot

▪ D2.4: Templates and protocols for self-sampling

▪ D3.1: General guidelines for making MPs

▪ D3.2: First MP invitations submitted to case studies

▪ D3.3: Reports on evaluation of governance structures 
of the cases

▪ D3.4: Report on description of value chains and input-
output structure of the CS

▪ D4.1: MP0 for each case study

▪ D4.2: Report from the MP kick-off meetings

▪ D7.4: Report on training needs assessment

Deliverables sent



▪ D4.3: MPs are being developed for each CS.  Once approved, they will revert 
back to the LDAC and seek input from stakeholders to implement/revise OTs 
for second loop of the iterative process. 

▪ D7.5: A diploma programme will be launched at the annual meeting in June. 
The idea of this programme is to provide training opportunities for fishing 
operators through a series of short courses on those areas identified where 
there are knowledge gaps, e.g. laws and regulations for fisheries business 
and value chain analysis. 

▪ D2.5: Report on the evaluation of current stock assessment models used in 
the Case Study Areas.

Current ongoing work (April-June 2019)



▪ D1.2: Intermediate report on the Stakeholder hub 
implementation: lessons learnt and improvement areas for 
the second spiral interaction.

▪ D3.5: Draft 2: general guidelines for making MPs

▪ D3.6: Second MP invitation submitted to case studies.

▪ D7.6: Advanced post-graduate training program 
launched.

▪ D7.7: Tutor-web educational material ready.

What will happen next (2nd half of 2019)
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